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Parramatta CSC Survey – Staff morale 

Click HERE to complete the survey. 

We are taking this survey because members have 
told us that they are concerned about the staff 
morale in your workplace and your union would 
like to try and make things better for you. 
Members have said they sometimes feel ‘nothing 
will change’, but together we can affect change. 

We can reassure you everything in this survey is 
anonymous and we will NOT be asking for your 
name. 

Members believe morale has not been at its best 
for some time, and even though some things have 
changed and some have improved there is still 
more work that needs to be done. 

Members at your workplace have raised these 
concerns for some time with senior management 
in your District, but are feeling that not much has 
been done to address the ongoing issues at your 
workplace. 

Please take a few minutes to respond to our 
survey. The survey will close on Monday  
6 August at 9am. 

Two easy things you can do to support your 
union: 

1. Support the work of the PSA and delegates by
asking your colleagues to JOIN their union.

2. If members you work with have not received
this bulletin, forward the survey link to them
and ask them to update their details at:
https://membership.psa.asn.au/

If you have any questions about this bulletin 
please email: FACSOrganising@psa.asn.au. 
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